
Dear Tenants, 

As the festive season approaches, we would like to remind you of our decoration guidelines to 

ensure a safe and enjoyable environment for everyone. 

Decoration Rules: 

• All decorations must be non-flammable and safe for indoor use. 

• Please avoid using items that can cause damage to walls or floors. 

• Keep decorations within your own living space and avoid common areas. 

• Lights and electrical decorations must be turned off when not in use. 

• Remove decorations within one week after the festive season ends. 

Thank you for your cooperation. Wishing you a joyful festive season! 

Best regards, 

The Management Team 


